

Fraser Valley Real Estate Board

15463 - 104 Avenue, Surrey, BC V3R 1N9 mls@fvreb.bc.ca www.fvreb.bc.ca Telephone: 604.930.7600 1.877.286.5685 Fax: 604.930.7625 1.800.906.0258

September 25, 2020

John DiMichele Chief Executive Officer Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 1400 Don Mills Road North York, Ontario M3B 3N1

Dear John:

On behalf of all members of the Fraser Valley Real Estate Board, we express our sincere congratulations to the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board (TRREB) for reaching its centenary.

As we approach the same historic milestone in 2021, we recognize the significant role and legacy TRREB has contributed locally, provincially, and nationally in promoting and protecting home ownership and empowering your over 56,000 members' success as professional REALTORS®.

As Canada's largest professional real estate association, you must be exceedingly proud of your history and accomplishments.

All 90 real estate boards in Canada, east to west, have benefitted over the years from your organization's leadership in tackling the big issues affecting our industry – regulation and legislation, technology and consumer protection – and for that, we extend our deepest appreciation and gratitude.

One of the cornerstones of our profession and Canada's Multiple Listing Service® is cooperation. Through our joint efforts at the national level, FVREB looks forward to another 100 years of working together with TRREB to elevate the profession and continue to help protect Canadian consumers.

Congratulations and best wishes for another century of success!

Yours truly

Baldev Gill Chief Executive Officer

Chris Shields President